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WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU NETWORK CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
FILED BY REDWOOD COUNTY TELEPHONE COMPANY AND CLEMENTS TELEPHONE 

COMPANY 
 
Report No. NCD-1063               February 18, 2005  
 
Re:  NETWORK CHANGE CERTIFICATION RECEIVED  
 
Redwood County Telephone Company and Clements Telephone Company, incumbent local exchange carrier’s 
(LEC), have filed certification that public notice of network change has been provided through its publicly 
accessible Internet site, as required by Section 51.329(a) of the rules of the Federal Communications 
Commission (FCC).  Upon initial review, the filing appears to be complete.  See 47 C.F.R. §§ 51.325 through 
51.335.  Specific network change information can be obtained on the Internet at:  
 
http://www.redred.com/does/RCTC_Rehome_Public_Notice.pdf 
 
 
The incumbent LEC's certification refers to the changes shown below. 
 
• Redwood County TelephoneCompany and Clements Telephone Company plan to re-home (move) 

twelve End Offices. 
 
The network change identified herein shall not be implemented within six months of the date it was filed with 
the Commission.  See 47 C.F.R. § 51.331.  
 
Incumbent LEC contact: 
 
 Joseph Beran 
 Secretary 
 Redwood County Telephone Company and Clements Telephone Company 
 731 Main Street 
 Wabasso, MN  56293   Phone:  (507) 342-8000 
 
The original filing is available for inspection and copying at the FCC Public Reference Room, Portals II, 445 
12th Street, S.W., Suite CY-A257, Washington, DC  20554. 
 
For further information, contact Carmell Weathers, (202) 418-2325 (voice), or cweather@fcc.gov (email), of 
the Competition Policy Division, Wireline Competition Bureau.  The TTY number is (202) 418-0484. 
 -FCC- 

 


